Greetings
Dear Rottweiler friends

The board of the ADRK e.V. gives sincere thanks to the BG Dessau for
overtaking the Klubsiegerzuchtschau of this year.

We feel confident that Daniel Kemp and his team will organise this event
professionally as usual.

The Klubsiegerzuchtschau ist he biggest and most important show of the world
for our breed Rottweiler. Therfore we are glad and happy that in this year the
number of entries again amounts to 454 Rottweilern from 38 countries.

| want to welcome our Rottweiler friends from abroad, who spare neither trouble nor expenses and
visit numerously our Klubsiegerzuchtschau each year again. But not to forget our fellow countrymen.
| also want to welcome them most cordially and give thanks for their efforts they undertake all year
long for the Klub.

Exiting decisions are to be expected which will surely capture everybody’s imagination, not only the
exhibitors but hopefully also yours as audience.

I wish you all a nice, thrilling and successful weekend among the Rottweiler friends from all over the
world here in Dessau!

Sporting Greetings

René Kilzer
President of the ADRK


http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/spare.html
http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/neither.html
http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/trouble.html
http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/nor.html
http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/expense.html
http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/fellow.html
http://www.dict.cc/englisch-deutsch/countrymen.html

